
I support the creation of a taskforce to investigate how the Oregon Medical Board operates in order to make suggestions for 
improvements regarding medical licensing of health care practitioners and which health care therapies each may use. Specifically 
the equitable status of all Oregon State primary care providers, including naturopathic doctors and chiropractors, in regards to billing 
health insurance.


